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Transition to and first year of university for students on the 
autism spectrum. 

Are you on the autism 
spectrum? 
 
Did you commence an 
undergraduate degree at an 
Australian university in 2016, 
2017, 2018 or 2019?  
 
We are keen to speak with 
you about your experiences 
of transition to and first year 
at university.  
 
 
 
 
The purpose of this research 
is to help us to better 
understand the barriers and 
facilitators to transition to 
university for students on the 
autism spectrum in Australia. 
 

This study is being conducted to meet the requirements for the 
degree of Doctor of Philosophy by Alison Nuske under the 
supervision of Dr Fiona Rillotta (Flinders University), Associate 
Professor Michelle Bellon (Flinders University) and Professor 
Amanda Richdale (La Trobe University). 

This research project has been approved by the Flinders University Social and Behavioural Research Ethics Committee (Project number: 8242).   

For more information regarding ethical approval of the project only, the Executive Officer of the Committee can be contacted by telephone on   

(08) 8201 3116, by fax on (08) 8201 2035, or by email to human.researchethics@flinders.edu.au 

If you are interested and willing to 
participate in a short interview, 
please contact Alison Nuske for 

more information: 

alison.nuske@flinders.edu.au 
 
 

Thank you for your assistance! 
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